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Dear Parents:

Spring is finally here!  This is a busy time of the year for all of us 
and hope you are staying connected with our weekly emails and 
by visiting our site – altpto.com. We make every effort to keep 
our community connected and information easily accessible.

ALT was the featured school at the last Board of Education 
meeting.  We were incredible proud of our school!  It was 
amazing to be part of the live broadcast and hear the children 
enthusiastically share their experience of being part of the news.  
You can view the broadcast here.  ALT News was 100% funded 
by our PTO – thank you parents for your support and by making 
this wonderful program possible.  ALT News strengthens the 
communication between the staff, students and PTO. 

Please join us for last PTO meeting on May 31st at 12:45. We will 
be recognizing our teacher of the year along with our Volunteer 
Moms who will be leaving our school for their years of service to 
our ALT community.  Hope to see you there!

Sincerely,
Nelly Pucci, PTO President
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END OF THE YEAR 
MOMS’ NIGHT OUT
June 7th 7:00 PM - Uproot
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Friday, June 15th • 7PM
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4/30-5/4 - Teacher Appreciation

5/4 - ALT Spirit Day – Emoji Day

5/14 - Fruit & Veggie Tasting Day

5/24 - Kindergarten Orientation

5/25 - Half Day

5/28 - Schools closed

5/30 - District Art Show (4-8pm)

5/31 - PTO end of the year 

           Luncheon (12:45pm)

FRIDAY - JUNE 1ST

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MzdJpsDevOU&t=258s
www.altpto.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17osxEM3Pj4BOUYW1xMAd74dggfLHHYyq/view
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The ALT PTO is looking for volunteers 
for the 2018-2019 school year!

It’s that time of year to start thinking about jumping in 
and getting involved next year!  

Please contact Nelly Borda-Pucci at nborda@gmail.com with any questions.
Thank you for your continued support!! CLICK HERE

FIELD DAY VOLUNTEERS
The ALT PTO will sponsor Field Day on Friday, June 1st (rain date, June 8th). 
Field Day is a fun-filled morning of sports and other activities where the 
students rotate through various activities conducted on the field behind 
the school. The PTO needs many volunteers to assist in running these 
activities. If you have any questions, please contact either Kristen Prisco 
(ksprisco@aol.com) or Elizabeth Drews (gadrews@verizon.net).  

VOLUNTEER LINK - SIGN UP!

STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK
April 30th – May 4th
At ALT, we take great pride in giving back to our teachers and staff by showing our sincere 
appreciation for all of the wonderful things they do for our children! Each year we provide daily 
lunch, treats and an opportunity to win fabulous prizes throughout the week. Our PTO covers 
the costs of all catered food, drinks and supplies but we still need your help! For each day of the 
week we will need baked goods (preferably homemade) and gift baskets to be donated for the 
raffles. Our parents have always been very generous with their donations, allowing us to put on 
a great week for our teachers and staff – we need YOUR help to continue this tradition! If you 
have any question, please contact Christine Black at christineablack@hotmail.com.

If you are interested in baking and/or donating a raffle basket please sign up Sign up:

BAKING LINK  •  BASKET LINK

DATE: 6/1 
TIME: 

8AM - 12PM

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIiGRzvGfujWjqAOoBtzC_JQ3f-1KRItpOafvLhK6e9RGQ0w/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHKSZ_tDjpkHiJN40zlN8DmVBz3ITkPdG6svtfoEq93mZygw/viewform?c=0&w=1
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4caca728aafb6-teacher
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0945adac2caafb6-teacher


Special Thank You Carina Bellmann, Arelis Buzzerio, Sonia Gomes and Vidhu 
Dev for organizing an interactive and education science assembly which all the children enjoyed!  
This assembly was the kick off to our science fair – we have over 90 participants.  Thank you 
volunteers for assisting with all the science stations: Gretchen Minieri, Jessica Bodajlo, Gina Valenti, 
Alicia Freidinger, Jaime Berlant, Julianna Giudice, Lindsey Bradbury, Shawna Slater, Heather Silver, 
Lisa Moran, Wenli Peng and Kruti Patel!!!  

Thank you Jaime Berlant and Lisa Moran for welcoming our 41 Kindergarteners to ALT!  Special 
thank you Jamie for welcoming our new families for the past 7 years!!! Thank you Alicia Freidinger 
and Juliana Guidice for being part of the day as well.

A warm thank you to Angelina Rodden for hosting our 3rd Family Bingo!  Thank you Angelina for 
hosting ALT’s family events for the past 6 years! Thank you Heather Silver for being our Bingo 
announcer, you make it fun for all.    
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SCHOOL SUPPLIES -
Our school has partnered with 1st Day School Supplies 
to provide you with the exact supplies your child needs 
for the start of the school year. ORDER HERE. 

SUMMER BRIDGE BOOKS
Please place your orders by 5/11. 
Order forms can be accessed HERE. 

http://www.1stdayschoolsupplies.com/list.php?school_zip=07059
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_pMdrWjTT9EvhcKs8m_MWgywEzhP_Atx/view


THE DOLPHIN DETAILS M A Y
2 0 1 8

The Warren Township Board of Education is pleased to announce this year’s recipients of the coveted 
Excellence in Education Award. The following staff members were recognized by students, peers and 
parents for their outstanding commitment to the students of Warren. Congratulations and thank you 
to each!

• Laura Rodaman, Grade 4 Teacher, Central School

• Barbara Pellicano, Kindergarten Teacher, Angelo L. Tomaso School

• Mark Weber, Instrumental Music Teacher, Mt Horeb School

• Amanda McGrath, Grade 3 Teacher, Woodland School

• Cynthia Cassidy, Library Media Specialist, Warren Middle School

Each award recipient was carefully selected for his or her commitment to providing excellence in 
education, generating positive interactions with students, staff and parents, inspiring learning through 
creative and innovative lessons and cultivating an environment where each student is able to achieve 
his/her fullest potential.  

These individuals, our recent retirees and award-winning Warren Middle School students will all be 
celebrated at the May 21, 2018 Board of Education meeting, which will begin at 7:00pm in the Warren 
Middle School all-purpose room. Please consider joining us for this exciting event!

Matthew A. Mingle, Ed.D.

Superintendent’s 
Corner
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SUN SAFETY

 Jan Brennan, RN, CSN
908-753-5300 ext. 5303

SLIP on sunglasses
SLAP on a hat
SLOP on sunscreen

KEEPING KIDS HYDRATED
Please make sure your child has a water bottle at school

• Drink every 20 minutes while exercising in hot weather

• Kids love water with a splash of flavor

• Offer a fruit ice pop 

• Fruit can be an excellent source of water Offer fruit regularly 
 during play time and bring it in the cooler for after-game 
 snacks (grapes, watermelon, oranges, etc.).

Important Reminders: 
• Please send in documentation for the required 6th grade vaccines. 

• Sports Physical forms for WMS are due by August 1st, 2018. These can be 
 found on the WMS website under “Athletics and Activities”

• Please get an MD order for any over the counter or prescription medications your 
 child may need during allergy season (eye drops, ointments, etc.)
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The ALT, Central, Mt. Horeb and 
Woodland PTOs are Proud to Present 

Warren Township Schools  

Somerset Patriots Game 2018 
Friday, June 15th @ 7PM 

$5.00 per ticket  

 Cheer on the Patriots as they take on the New Britain Bees! 
 5 students from each school will be selected by raffle to take the field during the 7th 

Inning Stretch to lead the crowd in singing “Take Me Out to the Ballgame”. 
 Enjoy fireworks after the game! 

Contacts – ALT: Caroline Dicks: carolinesdicks@yahoo.com, Central: Christina Allian: christina822@hotmail.com,  
Mount Horeb: Linda Draper lindadraper0825@gmail.com, Woodland: Melissa Segerson: drmelissa5@hotmail.com 

Detach & return with a check made payable to your PTO by Friday, May 18th. 

Family Name(s): _____________________________________________________________ 

Number of Tickets @ $5 each: ____________ Amount enclosed: _____________________ 

I will be at the game through the 6th inning, and the following children would like to be 
added to raffle for the 7th Inning Stretch.__________________________________________ 

 
Families wishing to be seated together should coordinate and submit one order. 

No ticket is necessary for children 3 years and under not requiring a seat.  
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Your child spends nine months learning. Why risk Summer Learning Loss? 
Help your child retain the skills learned this year, build confidence, and prepare for the grade ahead. 

 
 
Child’s Name:__________________________________ 
 
Teacher:_______________________Grade:__________ 
 
Phone: (______)________________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________________________ 
**PLEASE NOTE THAT THE GRADE YOUR CHILD IS IN NOW 
IS THE GRADE LISTED FIRST & THE GRADE YOUR CHILD 
WILL BE IN SEPTEMBER 2018 IS THE SECOND GRADE 
LISTED. ** 

Order	through	the	ALT	PTO	to	save	the	sales	tax	&	
	Help	raise	money	for	the	PTO!		

We’ve	made	it	easy	for	you:	
*Complete	form	below	and	return	to	school	in	envelope	marked,	“Summer	Bridge.”	
*All	form	orders	due	by	May	11,	2018	
*We	will	conveniently	send	home	books	in	your	child’s	backpack	in	June.	
*You	can	also	order	books	on	myfooddays.com	until	April	11th		
	

 

I	want	to	help	my	child	retain	his/her	
knowledge	while	away	from	school!	YES!	Summer Bridge Workbooks 

  
Price: $14.99 each 

(Non-profit organization- tax-exempt) 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

PK to K 
K to 1st 

1st to 2nd 
2nd to 3rd 
3rd to 4th 
4th to 5th 
5th to 6th 

6th to 7th 
7th to 8th 

 

All Orders Must be Returned to School by: 
 
Questions?  Please email christinamancino@gmail.com 

  May 11, 2018    
 

DON’T	MISS	OUT!	
Order	Summer	Bridge	Activities	Workbooks	for	your	Kids…Before	It’s	Too	Late.	

Summer Bridge Activities Written by Award-Winning Educators! 
• #1 brand trusted by parents 
• Teacher recommended 
• Exercises in Math, Reading, Writing, Language Arts, and more… 
• Online Companion offers even more activities 
• Same price as last year 

 
 

  

The	ALT	PTO	is	proud	to	sponsor	the	sale	of		
Summer	Bridge	Activities	Books!	

Qty 
________
________
________
________ 
________
________ 
________
________
________
______  Total      ___________ 

 
Please make checks payable to: 

ALT PTO  
 

Subtotal 
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________ 
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http://www.1stdayschoolsupplies.com/list.php?school_zip=07059



